Chilton Primary School



Chilton Ferryhill Co. Durham DL17 OPT

Tel: 01388 720255 01388 721619

E-Mail: Chilton@durhamlearning.net

School No. 2002

Head Teacher: Mrs A Pybus-Coates Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs A Caine

14th October 2016 Dear Parents,

Book Character Parade – Children's Book Week

To celebrate Children's Book Week 2016, we plan to hold a 'Book Character Parade' on after half-term on Friday 4th November. We are inviting all our children to dress up as a book character for the day – and there will be prizes for the best outfits from each class, as judged by the Junior Governing Body. So, all our students need to begin to think about who they might come to school as - and what they might need to use for their outfits. Good luck everyone!!

Full time Education September 2017

Is your son/daughter due to commence full time education next September? We are inviting parents to an information open evening on Tuesday 18 October at 5pm. This event will incorporate a tour of the school, information about Early Years and a visit to the Early years setting with an opportunity to speak to the Headteacher, Early Years Teachers and Business Manager. We look forward to seeing you on the 18th.

Chilton Primary Friends fundraiser

Angela's Chocoholics and Cheryl's Avon would like to thank everyone who turned up to their fundraiser on Sunday and placed orders. We would also like to thank those who couldn't - make it but have placed orders with us. At the moment the approximate amount raised for Chilton Primary Friends is £100. (Angela & Cheryl) On behalf of Chilton Primary Friends, I would like to thank Angela and Cheryl for all their hard work and to everyone who supported them and placed orders. It is very much appreciated. (Hazel Coulthard, Chair of CPF).

Junior Youth Club – importance notice from Community College

Please note that Junior Youth Club will not run until Tuesday 1st November (first Tuesday after half-term). Thank you.

Cauliflower Cards

Please watch out for a flyer going home tonight regarding children's Christmas card designs.

School Holidays

A reminder that school closes for half term at 3.15pm on Friday 21 October 2016 Re-opening on Monday 31 October at 8.45am.



























Chilton Primary School



Chilton Ferryhill Co. Durham DL17 OPT Tel: 01388 720255 01388 721619

E-Mail: Chilton@durhamlearning.net

School No. 2002

Head Teacher: Mrs A Pybus-Coates Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs A Caine

Attendance winners for week ended 7 October 2016 Cotswolds and Scafell Pike with 100%

This Week's School Award Winners

Class	Star of the Week	Reader of the Week	Citizen of the Week
Morning Nursery	Aleisha	Olivia B	Harvey
Afternoon Nursery	Jasper	Codie	Oliver
Ben Nevis – Reception	Tommy	Riley	Jacob G
Snowdonia - Reception	Amelia C	Benjamin	Lucas
Cotswolds – Y1	Hollie	Jackson	Neeve K
Pennines – Y1	Brodie	Cody	Lilly Anne
Lake Windermere – Y2	Ava J	Lacey Mae	Neve
Scafell Pike - Y2	Bailey	Maddie	Ella
Hadrian's Wall – Y3	Emily	Oliver	Katie-May
Stonehenge – Y3	Sarah	Jude	Leon
White Cliffs of Dover Y4	Damian	Clayton	Ryan
Lindisfarne- Y4	Marcus	Lula	Joe
Dartmoor - Y5	Cameron	Harry	Elena
Giant's Causeway – Y6	Ella	Rachel	Leoni
Loch Ness – Y6	Lola	Kyla	Hollie

Have a nice weekend

As usual, please do not hesitate to contact me via the main office with any comments, suggestions or queries that you may have.

Best Wishes

Mrs A Pybus-Coates Headteacher

























Chilton Primary School



Chilton Ferryhill Co. Durham DL17 OPT Tel: 01388 720255 01388 721619

E-Mail: Chilton@durhamlearning.net

School No. 2002

Head Teacher: Mrs A Pybus-Coates Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs A Caine

Chilton Primary Friends fundraiser

Angela's Chocoholics and Cheryl's Avon would like to thank everyone who turned up to their fundraiser on Sunday and placed orders. We would also like to thank those who couldn't - make it but have placed orders with us. At the moment the approximate amount raised for Chilton Primary Friends is £100. (Angela & Cheryl) On behalf of Chilton Primary Friends, I would like to thank Angela and Cheryl for all their hard work and to everyone who supported them and placed orders. It is very much appreciated. (Hazel Coulthard, Chair of CPF).

Junior Youth Club - importance notice from Community College

Please note that Junior Youth Club will not run until Tuesday 1st November (first Tuesday after half-term). Thank you.

























